
Year 1 Summer Term 2018 

Our Amazing Planet 

Thank you for your on-going support at home! Please 

continue to listen to your child read and carry out 

maths activities with them at least four times per 

week.  

Please also complete one Home      

Learning task each week.  Home          

Learning must be in on a Wednesday 

and is returned on a Friday, 

English 

Where possible, our English work will be linked to our topic.  We will begin the term by learning to recount in 

our writing. We will link this to our visit to Easton Farm.  Following this we will be reading and writing fantasy 

stories based on the Flower Fairies books.  Talk4writing continues to be a big focus and we will be learning to 

write explanations using ‘The Tree Giant’ text. 

Maths  

 

Trips 

Easton College Farm - Wed 18th and Thurs 19th April 

Sheringham Park— Wed 11th July 

P.E. will be on a          

Tuesday—Please ensure 

that your child has a 

named kit in school for 

this session. 

Library is on a Thursday. 

Topic—Farming and The Secret Garden 

This term we will be focusing mostly on      

science, geography and art. Children will be 

learning about farming and the impact it has 

on our daily lives. We will be learning about 

growing plants and will even have our own sun-

flower growing competition! In art, we will be looking at work 

by the artists Monet and Georgia O'Keeffe and creating our 

own sculptures. Please save any  

bottle tops for us, if we get enough 

we hope to make a sculpture out of 

recycled materials. 

Fractions 

Division 

Money 

Music 

Pupils will be learning rhythm 

and singing skills to prepare 

them for learning the ukulele 

next year.    

PSHE and RE 

Pupils will have weekly PATHS           

sessions this term.  

Multiplication 

Time 


